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Notice of Press Conference

Tomorrow, Saturday 24 March 2018, at 12.30 in the Holy See Press Office, Via della Conciliazione 54, a press
conference will be held to present the Document of the Pre-Synodal Meeting in preparation for the 15th Ordinary
General Assembly of the Synod of Bishops, scheduled to take place in October 2018 on the theme: “Young
people, faith and vocational discernment”.

The panel will be composed of:

- His Eminence Cardinal Lorenzo Baldisseri, secretary general of the Synod of Bishops;
- Rev. Augusto Zampini, coordinator of the Pre-Synodal Meeting;

- Rev. Sr. Natalie Becquard, coordinator of the Pre-Synodal Meeting;

- Rev. Fr. Jean Paul Hernandez, S.J., coordinator of the Pre-Synodal Meeting;

- three young people.



